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Concerned with driving for ages
Age Concern Epsom and Ewell are fortunate to have many volunteers that give up their time to help provide various services to
support members of the older community in the borough of Epsom and Ewell. One of these services is its well used transport
service which takes clients to medical appointments across the borough and further field. To provide this service, they have a
wonderful small team of volunteers who carry out around 1000 trips a year.

Stuart Kendrick (L) and Alan Carlson (R) and Mayor Clive Woodbridge celebrate long-service

Two of these drivers, Alan Carlson and Stuart Kendrick have each been driving for us for over ten years, and this month they
will both have reached an amazing milestone of completing 2000 drives.

Alan, a retired special needs teacher, and previous mayor of Epsom and Ewell in 2001/2002, has lived in the borough most of his
life. He started driving for Age Concern Epsom and Ewell in 2012, he’d not long retired and wanted to do something useful with
his time and his large car! He appreciates that the transport service can help take away the anxiety that some clients feel and
aims to provide calm reassurance when driving our clients to their appointments. He really enjoys meeting people and hearing
their interesting stories and he’s been able to build up good relationships with many of them.

Stuart, a retired minicab driver, originally from South London started driving for Age Concern Epsom and Ewell following his
retirement because his wife suggested he might like to go and do something useful! He really enjoys meeting our clients and gets
a sense of fulfilment knowing that he is doing something that they really appreciate. His wife now often accompanies Stuart on his
drives, and they all love the chats that they have on the way to appointments.

Age Concern is extremely grateful to all their volunteers but would especially like to thank Stuart and Alan for completing 2000
drives for Age Concern Epsom and Ewell and on 24th October held an informal lunch party for them with invited guests.

If you would like more details about the Age Concern Epsom and Ewell Transport Service, please contact Transport Desk, Monday
– Friday 9.00am – 12.30pm on 01372 732 456.

Alternatively, if you would like to like to volunteer for Age Concern Epsom and Ewell, please contact Jane Hodgson, Volunteer
Coordinator Monday – Wednesday 9.00am – 3.00pm on 01372 732 458 for an informal chat.
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